
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principal’s Desk
In the book of Proverbs, God is trying to
show us why we need to listen to His ways
and His wisdom. The first two chapters of
Proverbs explain that God has wisdom for
all people, young and old. God gives this
to us so that we can have a skilful,
insightful, and successful life before God,
as we live in this world. Wisdom is found
in God and His wisdom is available to
everyone to keep us from the damage
that we could possibly do to our lives. The
short version of this message is found in
our current scripture memory, Proverbs 3:4. If we seek after wisdom like
silver, we will find favour and good success in the sight of God and people.

HOT LUNCHES
Hot lunches will now be moving to a Thursday for the remainder of Term 3.
Can you please ensure lunch slips are returned no later than Tuesday so that
we can ensure we have adequate supplies. Thank you!

PARENT TEACHER INTERVIEWS
An interview schedule has been sent home
today with your child/ren’s interview time
listed. If there are any problems with your
interview time, please
contact the office to
change. Interviews are
compulsory and students do
not attend school on the day

BUT we ask that Secondary students attend their interview
with Parents/Guardians. Primary students often come to school
but don’t need to sit in the interview.
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OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD
Each year, Olivet Christian College packs
boxes for Operation Christmas Child. The
boxes are divided into age groups, 2-4
years old, 5-9 years old and 10-14 years
old. Next week, students will be bringing
home a box that, if you are able, can be
filled with items including personal care
items, school supplies, craft, toys, clothing
or a ‘Wow’ item. For more information on
what can and can't be included, please see
https://occ.samaritanspurse.org.au/home
/pack-a-shoebox/what-goes-in-my-
shoebox/
These can then be sent back to school.

PRIMARY BOOK WEEK / SECONDARY FUN
HAIR DAY
On Friday 23 August, Primary Students
have the chance to dress up as their
favourite book character for the CBCA
Book Week Parade!
On the same day, Secondary students have the opportunity to have a fun hair
day followed by a provided lunch. Details to follow. Please note, if you choose
to have fun hair on this day, the following Monday, hair must be back to normal
as per the uniform policy.

TERM THREE 2024 PLANNER
Monday 15 July - Friday 20

September

23 Aug  CBCA Book Week
   Parade - PRIMARY
23 Aug  Fun Hair Day -
   SECONDARY
30 Aug  Drug-Free Lifestyle
   Sessions
2 Sept  Compulsory Parent
   Teacher Interviews - NO
   STUDENTS
11 Sept Secondary Chess
   Competition
20 Sept Footy Colours Day!
20 Sept Last day of Term 3

TBA
● End of Term Excursions

days of school

Aimee
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101 
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Fun & Games @
Every week, on Wednesdays, Year 4-6 participate in

parkour during the afternoon. It’s a fun and educational
experience for all to improve fitness. In this picture, we are
playing a game called “Rob The Nest”. Flynn (the teacher)

stands on a platform with a ball on a rope and tries to tag
the students with it! There are small balls on the edge on

the platform that the students have to collect/rob and put
on hula-hoops on the ground. There are teams of two and
three and whoever has the most balls in their hoops wins.

We have a great time every week playing games and
learning new parkour skills!

Amber & Lili

Parkour
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